

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

December 6, 2018

Rapid Transit Implementation Working Group

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on December 5, 2018 resolved:

That Councillors M. van Holst, P. Squire, M. Cassidy, J. Helmer, A. Kayabaga, S. Hillier, E. Peloza, A. Hopkins and M. Lehman BE APPOINTED to the Rapid Transit Implementation Working Group for the term December 1, 2018 to November 30, 2019;

it being noted that the City Clerk is undertaking a review of Advisory Committees, Working Groups and Task Forces and will be reporting on this matter in 2019. (4.32/1/SPPC)

C. Saunders City Clerk /hw

cc: Councillor van Holst

Councillor Squire Councillor Cassidy Councillor Helmer Councillor Kayabaga Councillor Hillier Councillor Peloza Councillor Hopkins

Councillor Lehman

The Corporation of the City of London Office 519.661.2489 ext. 4599 Fax 519.661.4892 hwoolsey@london.ca

www.london.ca